
 
 

Given the status of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, and 
acting in an abundance of caution to protect the health of our attendees, 

the PCCCF has made the decision to cancel our CEU presentation 
scheduled for Friday, March 20th, 2020. 

 

All attendees who had already registered for this CEU will be issued a 
credit to be used at any future CEU presentation of their choice hosted by 

the PCCCF. 

 

It is also our intention to still host this specific presentation, but at a date 
to be determined later this year. 

 

We appreciate your understanding in this endeavor, and if anyone has any 
more specific questions or concerns, please contact Joshua Bourgeois, 
LPC, M.Ed., at jbourgeois@pcccf.org, or via phone at 504-393-5750. 
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